
 
 
 

Sponsored and Partnered Events 
 
OPPI participates in several sponsored and partnered events each year. These arrangements 
raise the profile of planners, planning issues and OPPI with members, key stakeholders, and 
the public. OPPI publicizes these events through our weekly events bulletin and through our 
online events calendar. 
 
The following requirements apply to these events: 

 
• OPPI’s name and logo is to appear on any materials mailed or emailed to members and 

on as much promotion material as possible – flyers, programs, links to websites, etc. If 
possible, the OPPI name and logo should appear on all notices, not just those to OPPI 
members. If the OPPI name and logo does not appear on materials sent to OPPI 
members, then the full rate for private sector firms or the discount rate for not-for-profit 
organizations will apply (see below for the rates). 

 
• OPPI’s name and logo must appear on as much on site material as possible, such as 

handouts, displays, place settings, name tags, etc. 
 

• OPPI can provide speakers, moderators and commentators for the event. The 
designation RPP must be included after the names of any participating Full Members in 
handouts and promotional materials. 

 
• If the partner organization offers a discount to its members, the same should be 

offered.  
 

 
Contact OPPI’s Education Manager at education@ontarioplanners.ca to find out if your event 
qualifies as a sponsored or partnered event.  
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